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President Tara led us in the pledge and Rev. Jim Adams gave the invocation. 
 
Visiting Rotarians  
 
Neil Teague – Seneca Falls 
 
Guests 
 
Linda Equinozzi 
Kelly Lavoie 
 
Masterminds  Interactors 
Victoria Lehman Lily Sellers  Jason Wheatley  Cooper Whiteleather  
Nate Hessler   Katherine Ergil Anthony Maruccelli  Jack Harris  
Connor Hibbard  Lauren Devaney Joe Arruda   
Quinn Hogan   Audra Burrall  Bryna Gage 
Seamus Hogan Elizabeth Ergil Sam Alexander 
   Mitchell Burrall Ben Mittiga 
 
Announcements 
 

• Jim Dickson says the next Adopt-a-Highway clean up is set for May 12th.  We will 
meet at 9am on the corner of Billsboro Road and Rte.14.  Jim Adams has 
guaranteed perfect weather for the day! 

• Lisa Ventura announced that this year’s SAS dinner was the most successful to 
date!  Lisa said the estimated gross is around $41,000 and after the last bills are 
paid, the club should end up with about $33,000 for grants and the Backpack 
Program.  Thank you everyone! 
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• Ellen Wayne announced that Catholic Charities’annual Sharing the Light Dinner 
is coming up.  Ellen put info on each of the tables, but if you would like to know 
more, please let her know. 

• Dave Cook reminded everyone of the Santa Train chicken BBQ on June 3rd  at 
Hotel Exchange.  He will have packets of tickets available for you to sell in the 
next week or so. 
 

Fines/Happy Dollars 
 

• Peter Einset was happy to have been able to go to NYC and see some wonderful 
plays. 

• Jim Dickson had happy dollars for Lisa and Dick for putting on such a great 
dinner and for finally being able to wear summer clothes. 

• Ted Baker was happy for all who helped with the dinner, but especially for Lisa.  
She had a nice schedule made up for him and when different things should be 
happening.  Ted ended up being right on schedule. 

• Stephanie Hesler was happy to have been able to go to Chicago for the 
Masterminds tournament. 

• Richard Kasulke was happy for the great table chart for the dinner.  He had a 
great time with those seated at his table. 

• John Johnson was happy for Pam Helming’s visit and for the Station becoming a 
Center of Excellence. 

• Dave Cook thinks everyone did an excellent job honoring Jim DeVaney and 
thinks Jim’s head may finally be shrinking back to normal. 

• Mary Lawthers was happy for all those that came to Eddie O’Brien’s to watch her 
grandson on Dancing with the Stars. 

• Ruth Leo had a happy dollar because she is in love with Mary’s grandson! 
• Chris Fitzgerald was happy for the same reason and is glad Linda Equinozzi 

came back with her today and turned in her application! 
• Mickey Shultz shared that she and her husband will both be starting work at their 

separate wineries and that her grandson is turning 21 this weekend. 
• Lisa Ventura was happy that the MacKenzie Childs candy dishes made $7,000!  

Jim DeVaney is now carrying the urns at his funeral home. 
• Bill Buell had a dollar because he forgot to watch Mary’s grandson Monday night. 

 
50/50 
 
Trina Newton split $44/$45 with Polio Plus. 
 
 
 



 

 

Program 
 
Today we had our annual face-off with Geneva High’s Masterminds team.  Rotarians 
Phil Beckley, Ellen Wayne, Richard Kasulke, joined by student Nate Jacon, faced off 
against Mastermind team members Connor Hibbard, Quinn Hogan, Nate Hesler and 
Seamus Hogan.  The competition was fierce, but the Masterminds won by getting 14 
questions right as opposed to the Rotarians 6.  Great try though people! 
 
Submitted by Susie Flick 
 
 
 
 
Interact Report for 5/1/18 
 
This weekend is the Middle Finger 5k. On Friday, May 4 at the Sons of Italy from 3:30 
pm to 8:00 pm there will be pre-race stuff happening. Then the next day on Saturday, 
from 5:30 am to 8:00 am at the lake where we will be cheering on runners. If you are in 
the National Honor Society, this counts towards your service hours as well. 
 
Nominations are needed for officers for the next year. If you would like to nominate 
yourself or another, please email Susie. 
 
We need help with the quilt show at the Boys and Girls Club, which is coming up in a 
few weeks. 
 
Adopt-a-Highway trash cleanup is on Saturday May 12th. If you are under 18, you must 
have a signed permission slip to participate. 
 
Tomorrow is the Masterminds v. Rotarians at the lunch tomorrow. 
 
Our next meeting is on May 8, 2018. 
 
 
  
 

  
 
 
 
 

Four	way	test:	
	“Of	the	things	we	think,	say	or	do:”	

	
1.	Is	it	The	Truth?	

2.	Is	it	Fair	to	All	Concerned?	
3.	Will	it	Build	Goodwill	and	Better	Friendships?	

4.	Will	it	be	beneficial	for	All	Concerned?	
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